
Congress: 
You Can End 
the AIDS 
Epidemic

Investments in the International Affairs budget are critical for the health and safety of families and 
communities around the world, like those affected by HIV/AIDS. We are at crossroads in the fight 
against AIDS: investments over the next four years are imperative if we are going to end the AIDS 
epidemic as a global health threat by 2030. 

United States leadership and investments have saved the lives of tens of millions of men, women 
and children around the world. Reductions to the International Affairs budget would be deadly and 
only reverse the years of progress led by bi-partisan support in Congress. 

We call on Congress once again to show the world that saving lives is 
not a partisan issue.

Protect the International Affairs Budget. 
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